
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Mr. Premier-

	I wish to take this opportunity to express my appreciation forthe courtesies you extended toDr. Kissigne ron his recent visitto Peking. He reported to meat great length on this talks with

you and I was pleased to note

that the candor and the constructive

attitude which have characterized

our discussion in the past

are continuing at this time.

I trust we can continueto work together toward the goalof normalizing relations betweenour two countries.



Mrs. Nixon and I have

the most pleasant memories of

our visit to Peking.

She joins me in extending our warmest personalregards to Madam Chou andto you.Sincerely,Richard Nixon
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